
From: PHILIP F WATERMAN II MD 
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 10:21 AM
To: Lawler, Kelly
Subject: Re: VT Renewal form A

Dear Kelly,

Thank You for your recent e-mail regarding malpractice question. I should have answered yes to the question on form A.

Thank You,

Philip F. Waterman II, M.D.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Hi Philip,
You have sent me form A regarding some malpractices. You answered the malpractice question with no. Please respond to this email stating that

Thanks,
Kelly

Kelly Lawler

Vermont Board of Medical Practice

Po Box 70

Burlington, VT 05402

Phone 802-951-1281

Fax 802-657-4227

kelly.lawler@partner.state.vt.us
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